
 
 

 
 

 
Restrictive Covenants 

              
 
 
Bridgeport Hospital recognizes that Residents/Fellows should not be restricted in their ability to 
find positions commensurate with their abilities and competency.  
 
Residents/Fellows will not be required to sign any restrictive covenants (non-compete clauses). 
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